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The Harbor Heights 

Christmas Party will be 

Wednesday, 

December 5th at Cotton 

Exchange Restaurant.  The cost 

is  $19.00 per person. 

The menu will include: Beef tips 

w/buttered noodles, chicken 

parmesan, smashed potatoes, 

tossed salad, rolls, vegetable, 

coffee & tea.  Connie Puls will 

again make cheesecakes for 

dessert. 

The party will begin at Noon with a 

cash bar & time to visit with 

friends.  Buffett lunch will be 

served at 1:00. 

Our entertainment this year is Tim 

Gresl – he performs classic country 

– Johnny Cash, Elvis, etc.  

Please have your reservation & 

payment to the office before 

November 21st. If you are 

writing a check, please make it 

payable to Harbor Heights LLC.  

TRICK-OR-TREAT in 

the Village of 

Waterford is 

Wednesday, 

October 31st from 

5:30 – 7:30 p.m.  

If you are participating please turn 

your porch light on. 

   

FROM THE HH OFFICE: To get 

ready for winter don’t forget to 

check your home’s heat tape, roof 

& the insulation under your 

home for rips & tears before the 

cold weather arrives.  Consider a 

furnace check as well. 

Remove your water hoses from 

all outside water faucets before 

the first freeze and DO NOT let 

the water drip from your outside 

faucets.  Also, be sure that your 

toilets are not leaking.  

REMINDER:  THERE IS 

ABSOLUTLY NO BURNING OF 

LEAVES WITHIN HARBOR 

HEIGHTS.   

ALSO-DO NOT BLOW YOUR 

LEAVES INTO THE ROAD-

LEAVE THEM SPREAD OUT & 

THE LAWN GUY WILL 

MULCH THEM-Thanks to 

everyone for your cooperation 

with this issue. 

 

WELCOME TO OUR 

NEWEST 

NEIGHBOR: 

Patricia Miller– 533 Oak 

Lodge Rd. 


